
July 11, 2012 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Central School – Central Alumni/dinner meeting 
Central School – Stephanie Bondurant/wedding reception 
Gulf Breeze Elementary – Zumba with Marla/Zumba Class for Virgin Health Miles 
Gulf Breeze Elementary – GB United Methodist Church/Chickfila Winshape Camps 
King Middle – Healthy Start Coalition of SRC/After-School Program 
Locklin/Russell Center – Marti L. Rigby/wedding reception 
Locklin/Russell Center – Amanda Womack/wedding 
Locklin/Russell Center – Patricia Kruger/80th birthday party 
Locklin/Russell Center – Carl Gallups Ministries/book review and signing 
Locklin/Russell Center – Starlinn Phillips/birthday party 
Locklin/Russell Center – New Hope Community Church/services 
Pace High – AllStar Productions/Baseball Tournament 
 
 


